
AHCB at The MUNY (Updated 6/29) 

Let’s go to The MUNY in Forest Park, one of St. Louisan’s favorite summer entertainments, and be there with 
AHCB friends!  

Tuesday, July 19, 2022   8:15 p.m.** No rehearsal this night due to busy performance schedule. 

Sweeney Todd by Stephen Sondheim  

MUNY PREMIERE! 

The Broadway legend and American musical masterpiece 
makes its Muny debut. Set in 19th century London, Sweeney 
Todd has captivated audiences around the world with its 
dark wit and haunting tale of love. Considered to be one of 
composer Stephen Sondheim’s greatest showpieces, this 
eight-time Tony Award-winning thriller features hair-raising 
favorites, including, “The Worst Pies in London,” “A Little 
Priest” and “Johanna. 
 
https://muny.org/show/sweeney-todd/ 
 
Lots of parking available in the lots and on the streets. 
https://muny.org/visit/getting-here/  MAP in this link. 

 
Group tickets are available for groups of 15 or more!  Spouses and friends are welcome. 
 
We are in Section B, as close and near center as possible. Group Tickets: $40.50 (Single $54) 
 
**Schedule: 
 
6:15   GATE 1 Complimentary Backstage Tour, 15 minutes.  (See map in link above.) 
 
6;30 -7:30  Picnic Dinner with reserved tables at Purina Plaza  

West side, to the right as you are facing the Box office. Our tour guide will walk us there. 
  

Bring your own picnic dinner OR 
  Purchase food at Café One, counter service (on the east side, opposite of Plaza)  
 

There is usually a group performing on the Plaza during this time! It will be listed on the 
website under Pre-performance schedule when it is determined. 
 

7:30  The Theater section opens and you may access your seats anytime prior to 8:15. 
 
RSVP TO CAROL ASAP, no later than July 5. As of 6/28, we exceeded our group ticket 
minimum(15).  We have 16 confirmed and 25 reserved. So, I can accept more reservations up until 
7/5/22. You may pay Carol by check, cash or Venmo (Carol Commerford) 
 
commerfordcarol@gmail.com 
314-583-8440                        

If you have binoculars, you may want to bring them for up close viewing. 


